
          2021 Term 1 Week  

A Prayer for our Reconciliation Candidates  

Loving God help us to teach our children that you love us totally and unconditionally. 
Help us to encourage our children to grow in love and to learn how to say sorry, 
knowing that you always forgive. Give us the courage to pray with our children and to 
share our faith with them as we journey together. We ask this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 

On behalf of the community, Congratulations to the Year 4 and 3 students, the parish students and their 
families on receiving the sacrament of Reconciliation on Wednesday evening. We hope that the students 
continue to be blessed with Jesus’ love, mercy and forgiveness in their endeavour to grow to be the best 
possible people God intended. The students spent a wonderful day last Friday in retreat preparing to receive 
the sacrament. Sincere thanks to all school staff and parish volunteers, Father Angelo and his colleagues for 
all the work and care you devote to ensure all participate in rich, prayerful and reverent celebrations! 

24:7 Youth Ministry 

Last week the year 6 students enjoyed a day working with 24:7 Youth Ministry.  The students developed their 
leadership skills through a Catholic lens and how they contribute to society and those around them. By 
analysing the qualities of some of their favourite superheroes and applying the Fruits of the Holy Spirit, they 
made connections between what Jesus modelled and their own lives. A fun day filled with new learning! 

EASTER TRIDUUM 

This Sunday the Church celebrates, Palm Sunday, Jesus triumphant entry into Jerusalem,  the beginning of 
Passion Week, where we remember the Life, Death and Resurrection of Jesus. The Resurrection of Jesus, is 
the central hub of the gospel which declares God's power and presence; God's restoration of human dignity 
and destiny. 

We celebrate Passion Week with a series of para-liturgies each morning on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday, and a Liturgy of the Word on Thursday, April 1, our last day of term.  

YEAR 6 CAMP 

The Year 6s are very excited as they go off to camp at Point Walter on Monday for 3 days. We hope that they 
have a fabulous time, as they raft, tower climb, challenge themselves and each other, developing problem 
solving and leadership skills.  

PARENT-TEACHER MEETING 

This week many parents took the opportunity to meet with teachers to discuss their child’s progress this year. 
Thank you all for taking the time to support your child and their teacher as we journey together to offer the 
best possible learning environment and opportunities for our students. 

NAPLAN 
Yesterday the Year 3 and 5 students sat a NAPLAN practice test. This is nationally coordinated assessment is 
designed to test the On Thursday, 25th March at 9am, students in Year 3 and 5 will take part in a NAPLAN for 
students to become familiar with the test platform, as well as assessing the capacity of the school’s IT 
network. All primary schools from around Western Australia took part in this assessment. A great idea and 
support for students to orientate themselves with the online platform. 

CANTEEN PRICE INCREASE 

Please note that  Canteen prices will be increased in Term 2.  Please see bottom of this newsletter for new 
pricing.  Alternatively the Canteen Menu will be placed on website and updated on Click Cliq website for online 
ordering. 

CURRICULUM & COMMUNICATIONS 

This year we have strived to ensure that all students in years 1-6, have as many uninterrupted blocks as 
possible, of English and Mathematics time, to ensure that teaching and learning flow is maximised in any 
week. Please look out for the information class teachers provide you about children’s learning, the newsletter 
and the school app. 



School Parents’ Association (P&F)  

The SPA are seeking Class representatives! If you 
are available to assist in event planning and activities, 
please make contact with Andrea Tan via the school 
office. 

Parents who wish to be part of social and information 
sharing groups are asked to contact their class rep.  

The school will not be passing on parent contact 
details using the previous opt out method. 

All class rep information will be put on the school app 
and shared to parents via your child’s class Seesaw, 
next week. 
 

INSTAGRAM:  If you aren’t following the school on 
Instagram, please do so. The more ‘likes’ the greater 
our reach to the community, showcasing and 
advertising our wonderful community and exciting 
learning happening in our school. Please share with 
your family members! A great way to keep 
grandparents and extended family members up to 
date with what is happening at school.  Instagram:  
aranmorecatholicprimary 

THE SCHOOL APP  is another MUST have. This app 
is used to quickly inform parents and carers of 
important information. Don’t forget to turn 
‘notifications’ on so that you don’t miss a message. 
Please download from either the App Store or Play 
Store. 

SUPERVISION OF STUDENTS: begins at 8:15am 
and concludes at 3:20pm each day. We ask that 
parents make use of Gumtrees out of school hours 
care if you require assistance earlier or later in a day.  

PARENT TOILETS:  In the best interests of looking 
after children safely, the following child protection 
matter is in place: Bathroom and toilet facilities are 
available for all visitors to school in the administration 
area. All adults, siblings and visitors must use the 
facilities available in the administration area. Parents 
are not able to accompany their child to student 
toilets. 

 

Jonnine Lamborne,   Principal     
     

May peace & love be found here 

ARANMORE DAY 
Friday 30 April Term 2, Week 2 

 

Aranmore Day is an opportunity 

to acknowledge and celebrate 

our school and community 

 

 

Students are asked to wear their sports uniform.  

 

Families are invited to attend for the morning 

session consisting of Mass, Fitness Showcase and 

CSPWA Morning Tea.  

 

Miss Kate Johnston & Mr Rob Huntington 

Assistant Principals 

Last day of Term 1 — Thursday  1 April 2021 

First Day of Term 2—  Tuesday 20 April 2021 
 

 

PUPIL FREE DAYS—TERM 2 
 

Monday—19 April 2021 
Monday—26 April 2021 

Friday– 28 May 2021 
Monday 7 June 2021 

Tuesday—8 June 2021 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL PASENTS WA 
ASSOCIATION  (P&F)  

 

The Aranmore CSPWA are seeking Class 
representatives! If you are available to assist in event 
planning and activities, please make contact with 
Andrea Tan via the school office. 

 

Parents who wish to be part of social and information 
sharing groups are asked to contact their class rep.  

The school will not be passing on parent contact 
details using the previous opt out method. 

 

All class rep information will be put on the school app 
and shared to parents via your child’s class Seesaw, 
next week. 

 
 

INSTAGRAM:   

If you aren’t following the school on Instagram, 
please do so. The more ‘likes’ the greater our reach 
to the community, showcasing and advertising our 
wonderful community and exciting learning 
happening in our school. Please share with your 
family members! A great way to keep grandparents 
and extended family members up to date with what is 
happening at school.  Instagram:  
aranmorecatholicprimary 

 

THE SCHOOL APP  is another MUST have. This app 
is used to quickly inform parents and carers of 
important information. Don’t forget to turn 
‘notifications’ on so that you don’t miss a message. 
Please download from either the App Store or Play 
Store. 

 

SUPERVISION OF STUDENTS: begins at 8:15am 
and concludes at 3:20pm each day. We ask that 
parents make use of Gumtrees out of school hours 
care if you require assistance earlier or later in a day. 

  

PARENT TOILETS:   

In the best interests of looking after children safely, 
the following child protection matter is in place: 
Bathroom and toilet facilities are available for all 
visitors to school in the administration area. All adults, 
siblings and visitors must use the facilities available in 
the administration area. Parents are not able to 
accompany their child to student toilets. 

Jonnine Lamborne,   Principal    

May peace & love be found here 

 

 

BUSHFIRE APPEAL: 

A total of $ 413.55 was raised on the recent free-
dress day.  This donation has be sent to the Perth  
“Lord Mayor’s Distress Relief Fund”. 

9am 
Day will commence with a whole School 
Mass in the Hall 

10.15am Fitness Showcase 

11am 

Recess.  The CSPWA invite parents and    
carers to stay for morning tea in the School 
Hall 

11.20am Aranmore Day Buddy Activities 

12.45pm 

Lunch.  CSPWA Sausage Sizzle.   Students 
have the opportunity to order a Sausage 
Sizzle for Lunch provided by the CSPWA 

1.30-pm "Aranmore has Talent" Showcase. 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

 

As we enter Holy Week, we continue to reflect on the 

lives of people vulnerable to extreme poverty and 

injustice and how we can respond through supporting 

Caritas Australia’s Project Compassion appeal.   

Let us take time to remember the life and teachings 

of Saint Oscar Romero. His many lessons include: 

live a simple life, commit to bringing peace to the 

world, speak the truth and of course aspire not to 

have more, but to be more. Some words from what 

has become known as the Oscar Romero prayer; 

“We cannot do everything, and there is a sense of 

liberation in realizing that. This enables us to do 

something, and to do it very well. It may be 

incomplete, but it is a beginning, a step along the 

way, an opportunity for the Lord’s grace to enter and 

do the rest.”  

Thank you for supporting Caritas Australia’s Project 

Compassion Campaign. Your generosity will work for 

the freedom of those living in poverty, challenge 

unjust structures, and empower people to work for a 

sustainable way of life.  

Please return all Project 
Compassion boxes and 
envelopes to the school 
office by Friday 28th May or 
donate online via the 
Caritas website at 
lent.caritas.org.au  

 

 

SWIM CLUB 
 

CHANGE OF LOCATION  

We would like to let all squad members know we 
move locations as of Term 2 due to Beatty Park 
indoor renovations.   New location details: 

Tuesday 20th April, Week 1 onwards,  Term 2 

6.55am arrival for 7am entry. 

Stateswim, Osborne Park, Parking underneath  

New Members Welcome!  We need new 
members to build up our squad team 

Please come along for your first lesson 
free.  Email:  admin@aranmorecps.wa.edu.au for 
your enquiries to be forwarded to me. 

Mrs Nicole Rohde  

Swim Squad Coordinator  

CSPWA (P+F) 
 
The Aranmore 
CSPWA will be gifting 
each student one 
Fruitless Hot Cross 
Bun for Recess on 
Thursday 1 April. If 
you are available to 
assist on the day please sign up via the link on the 
School App. All help is greatly appreciated. 

 

COMMUNITY  NEWS 

https://lent.caritas.org.au
mailto:admin@aranmorecps.wa.edu.au


 




